
Aurora Program           minutes 
 

Aurora Special Project Meeting 
March 10, 2010 – Conference Call 

 
Individuals Participating: 
 
Curt Pape, Minnesota DOT 
Jack Stickel, Alaska DOT&PF 
Max Perchanok, Ontario MOT 
Jeff Tilley, University of North Dakota 
Chris Albrecht, Iowa State University/CWIMS 
 
Meeting Highlights: 
 
 The purpose of this meeting was to discuss project 2009-03. 
 Jack Stickel noted that a concept of operations was needed prior to moving forward with 

actual content additions to the site. 
 Chris Albrecht had forwarded the example ConOps to the project team. The team will review 

this example prior to the next meeting. 
 Max Perchanok noted that other potential partner organizations will need to be 

accommodated, which should not be a problem. 
 A mini-meeting was scheduled for the Utah board meeting on April 13-15. 


